From: ROBERT.ROGERS 
Sent: 19 May 2015 10:37
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application 15/00837/OUT

Hello,

With  reference to the above application we demand that this is rejected on the following grounds.

 

There is already to much traffic in this area with all the industrial units.

This is a natural habitat for wildlife

There is already congestion leading to the Aylesbury Road

There is already too much development in Bicester, in fact Bicester has been ruined by over development.

Neither do we want affordable housing on our doorstep

We are surprised Bicester Village has been allowed to expand. this will create untold problems

 

Bicester has turned into  one giant bottleneck.

 

We suggest that Messrs Charles Brown and Simon Digby look further afield for their development, maybe the MOD at Arncott and not on our doorstep.

 

THIS MUST BE REFUSED.

 

Robert and Belinda Rogers

87 Heron Drive

Bicester

OX26 6YZ

